
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 8/15/2014 9:02:15 AM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: meeting reschedule? 

Hi Marzia, 

Totally understand. I checked and unfortunately next week doesn't work. Would 8/28 at 4:00 
work? 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 8:43 AM 
To: Alien, Meredith 
Subject: meeting reschedule? 

Hi Meredith, 

May I rudely ask if we could reschedule today's 1pm meeting to another time next week. 
Whenever she's available next week I would take it, especially if it can be at 3:30pm or later in 
the afternoon. 

I'm sorry to ask for the reschedule, but I have an HR meeting about some complaint. 

Thanks so much, 
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Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division 
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